From

: Alice Horst ahorst@comcast.net M

Subject: [the-village-birders] Village Birders' walk at Lake Panasoffkee WMA 2/28/24
Date: February 28, 2024 at 10:56 PM

To:

VILLAGE BIRDERS the-village-birders@googlegroups.com, Birders Brownwood brownwood-birders+noreply @googlegroups.com

20 of us enjoyed a beautiful morning at Lake Panasoffkee. It was not as “birdie" as
anticipated but our feathered friends are just so unpredictable!

We scoped the fields, walked around under the huge trees in the campground, and
walked down the gravel path beyond the locked gate.

It was amazingly quiet but our group still tallied 33 species. Our eBird list will be sent
separately.

Let’s all remember how lucky we are to experience such a beautiful place out in nature!

Please share your photos with The Village Birders.
Thank you all for coming out today!

Every day is a GREAT day to go birding!

Alice Horst
ahorst@comcast.net
The Village Birders

www.villagebirders.org

You received this message because you are subscribed to the Google Groups "The Village
Birders" group.

To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to The-
Village-Birders+unsubscribe@googlegroups.com.

To view this discussion on the web visit https:/groups.google.com/d/msgid/The-Village-
Birders/2E2B9BB3-E7BA-4C65-A641-9762B37CC876%40comcast.net.
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